Hey Birmingham Bulldogs!
We have the opportunity to volunteer at one of Birmingham’s most unique attractions.  The Barber Vintage Motorsports Museum is looking for volunteers for the Grand Am race weekend, July 20-22, 2007.  

The cool thing about volunteering at the museum is that your service benefits us, the Birmingham Bulldogs.  The alumni chapter chooses service projects to do throughout the year.   We can use our volunteer time as a service project.  In addition, the volunteer hours we work are tracked.   As a group, we can ‘pool’ our volunteer hours at the museum to off set the costs of having an event at the museum.  

Volunteers for the museum enjoy making friends, interacting with guests, sharing in the experience of meeting people from around the world.  mission.  In addition to the benefits for our chapter, volunteers receive one race ticket for working a five hour shift.  
If you are interested in these volunteer opportunities, please contact Michelle Gaither at mgaither@barbermuseum.org.  You may also visit the Barber Vintage Motorsports Museum website.  Click on the volunteer section of the website to find out more and to download an application. 

Thanks,

Michelle Gaither

Volunteer Coordinator

&  A Birmingham Bulldog

GO DAWGS!

Contact information:

Michelle Gaither

Barber Vintage Motorsports Museum

6030 Barber Motorsports Parkway

Leeds, AL 35094

205-699-7275 ext. 113

email:  mgaither@barbermuseum.org 
